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From: Ambrosi, Brenda [Brenda.Ambrosi@bchydro.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 6:21 PM
To: naesbmail
Subject: RE: NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation 2014 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.b.i-iii – Comments Due February 11, 2014
 
To: NAESB WEQ Executive Committee (EC)
BC Hydro appreciates the opportunity to provide comments to the WEQ EC on e-Tagging Specification Version 1.8.2 and on the Schema.  BC Hydro 
supports the amendments proposed in both of these documents and sincerely appreciates and applauds the JESS' effort in resolving the eTag reliability limits issue in a timely manner.  
Best Regards,
Brenda
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Brenda Ambrosi
Wholesale Market Services Manager, T&D Grid Operations   
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Fraser Valley Office
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